
 

 
 

 
  

    Welcome 
We give a warm welcome to our Church family 

and especially our visitors.  We are glad you have 
come to worship with us today. May you receive 

a special blessing this Sabbath. 

2nd June 2017 

 

Coming June 10, 2017 

 
     11am and 6.30pm Concert that evening 

 

 

 
Manuel Escorcio is an experienced singer of Classical and Popular 

songs, ever friendly Manuel Escórcio is well known as the man with 
the golden voice. 

Manuel is blessed with a clear and lyrical voice which he views as a 

gift from God. 
 

This is be Manuel’s last visit to Australia. 
_______________________________________________ 

CONTACTS 
Pastor | Pr Steve Ward |0422 298 931|steveward@adventist.org.au 
Head Elder | Malcolm Ace |5476 9738 / 0431 788 354 |Malcolm.Ace@justice.qld.gov.au  
Church Clerk | Sharlene Romero | 0414 784 551 | romerogirls@bigpond.com 
Head Deacon | Andrew Bruce |0414 331 969| acbruce69@yahoo.com.au 
Head Deaconess | Karen Tyler|0424 005 118|dkcktyler@bigpond.com 
Treasurer | nambourtreasurer@gmail.com 
Pathfinders |Brendon Cooke | 0415 905 956 | nambourpathfinders@gmail.com 
Adventurers |Meg Harebottle |0408 906 877 | megharebottle@gmail.com 
Storm Co| Owen Thorley | 0431 307 097 | owenthorley@gmail.com  
Date Coordinator | nambourcalendar@gmail.com 
 
Conference Announcements: Located on the noticeboard in the garden foyer 
Church Announcements: please forward to Worship Coordinator, slides only in Service time 

________________________________________________________________________ 
Church Bulletin: nambourbulletin@gmail.com   Deadline: Wednesday 8pm 

Bulletin Editor for June is: Pam Maver 0419 745 407 

 

 
Church website: http://nambour.adventist.org.au 

Nambour 

Seventh-day Adventist 

Church 
 

“Therefore, as God’s chosen people, holy and dearly loved, clothe yourselves with 

compassion, kindness, humility, gentleness and patience.” Colossians 3:12 
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Today 

This Sabbath: 5:01pm         
Next Friday: 5:00pm 
 

Sunset Times 

Regular Events Announcements 

Family Time: 9:30am  

Studying Together:  9.55 am 
Small Group Bible Study 

Worshipping Together:  11am 
We anticipate a blessing as we celebrate 
Sabbath together. Thank you to Pr Steve 
Ward our speaker today. 

Upcoming Speakers: 
Jun 10th Manual Escorcio  
Jun 17th Pr Steve Ward 
Jun 24th Hennry Suvali 

 

Deacons 

Today: David Cooney / Nic Maver 
Next Week: Joshua Irvine / Andrew Bruce  

Today: 
Green Offering Bag - Local Church Budget 
Red Offering Bag – Local Church Budget 
Next week:  
Local Church Budget 
Pacific Adventist University 
 
There are 3 methods you can use to give your 
offerings:  

1. E-giving–sq.adventist.org.au/e-giving 
2. Electronic – Westpac  

BSB 734 204, A/C 070 310 
3. Tithe envelopes: for Local Church 

Budget, Building Fund etc.  

 

Offerings 

24/7 Youth & Young Adults 
For the young people of the Sunshine 
Coast: …First Friday night of the month at 
Landsborough SDA Church (Maleny St, 
Landsborough) at 7.30pm. 
See you there for some beautiful music and a 
meaningful message - a night of fellowship with 
other youth, young adults and young at heart! 

Next one: Jul 7th   

Church Luncheon 
3rd Sabbath of each month  
Next one: Jun 17th  
Church Picnic 
1st Sabbath of the month 
Next one: TODAY Jun 3rd  
Pathfinders 
Contact Brenden Cooke: 0415 905 956 
or Wendy Garrick: 0419 763 176 
nambourpathfinders@gmail.com 
Next Event: Club Night Jun 17th  
Adventurers 
Monthly Sat 3-6pm at the Church 
Contact Meg Harebottle: 0408 906 877 

Next Event: Jun 17th  
Car Boot Sale 
Third Sunday of the month 
Contact: David 0414 248 768  
or Karen 0424 005 118.  
fb: Coes Creek Community Market & Car 
Boot  

Next One: Jun 18th  
 

 

 
 

 

Come and have a cuppa and fellowship with 
each other 

before the service begins. 
A wide variety of drinks available. 

 
 

 

ADRA AUSTRALIA END OF 
FINANCIAL YEAR APPEAL 
2017 - Because most Sub-Saharan 
Africans’ livelihoods and agri-food 
systems rely on rain-fed farming, the 
region is one of the world’s most 
vulnerable to climate change. This year 
marks the fourth consecutive year of 
drought, meaning four years of crop 
failure. Increasing the productivity of 
small-holder farmers through improved 
irrigation, fertilizer use, access to loans 
and markets has the potential to 
transform Africa’s agricultural sector, to 
significantly increase economic growth 
and reduce poverty.  ADRA projects in 
Africa including the Boost Project in 
Zambia, Wealth in the Soil Project in 
Zimbabwe, and Tsogolo Labwino III 
Project in Malawi, are working to 
improve agricultural productivity and 
improve food security.  This end-of-
financial year ADRA needs your help to 
raise $1 million to help 25,000 farmers 
improve their resilience to drought, 
increasing farm productivity to ensure 
children and their families have every 
opportunity to flourish. Every dollar you 
gift attracts a 1:5 match through 
Australian NGO Cooperation Program 
(ANCP). Give freely this EOFY online 
at: adra.org.au/flourish or by calling  
1800 242 372 

 

BIG CAMP 2017:  
Please note that online applications for SQLD 
Conference Big Camp will be available 9am 
Monday, 29th May. Please go to 
http://sq.adventist.org.au and select Big Camp. 
For those that are unable to access the online 
application, manual forms are available in this 
week’s FOCUS magazine.  For those that are 
unable to access the online application, manual 
application forms are available in this week’s 

FOCUS magazine. 

THOMAS HAS LOST HIS BIBLE! 
Last seen Sabbath 7th May at 
Nambour Church. 
Large, expensive Bible with beautiful 
photographs, facts, information and 
timelines. 
Housed in a special leather zip up 
case. 
Doc and Nanny gave it to him 
especially for his Baptism and it is very 
precious. 
Please help! 
Contact Jacki (0427905956), Brenden 
(0415905956) or Rose (0428292238) 
 

 

 ADRA VOLUNTEER APPRECIATION 
SERVICE, JUNE 17, 3.30PM, SOUTH 
BRISBANE CHURCH - Our volunteers 
and their supporters are key to the 
success of ADRA Australia, so we want 
to thank you in a special service just for 
you. This will be a wonderful time of 
thanksgiving, praise and worship, 
testimonies, and fellowship. Come along 
and be blessed – let’s share what 
amazing things the Lord has done for 
us! 
 

 TRANSFER: 
Second reading of membership 
transfer for Elsie McDougall from 
Nambour to Caloundra. 

 
 

 

Family Time 
 Today: Rose Smith       
Next Week: David Thomas 
 

The June/July School holidays are 
almost upon us and that can mean only 
one thing. That’s right it’s time for 
STORMCO. 

Owen Thorley and his team of around 
20 people are preparing to STORM 
Goondiwindi from July 1 to 8. They will 
be busy running kids clubs, conducting 
backyard blitz’s, visiting retirement 
villages, playing games, worshiping, 
eating, laughing and having a 
sensational time. Please pray for this 
team as they head to Goondiwindi. We 
look forward to being able to help this 
team as they become the hands and 
feet of Jesus. 
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